Sssshhhhh! Sleeping teddies
at the library

[x]

On Tuesday 10th June, the Children’s Library is hosting its
first ever teddy bear sleepover.

You are invited to bring your teddy or toy along in the
afternoon and enjoy stories, crafts and snacks. Teddies and
toys must be put to bed by 4pm, and their owners will be
invited to return the following afternoon to see what they’ve
been up to.

Registration forms can be picked up in advance from the
Children'’s Library or the Central Lending Library, George IV
Bridge — so give your teddy a fun night out! Just remember
though, he’ll be cranky the morning after (maybe that’s why
they’re having a lie-in till 2pm..)
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